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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 

In the Matter of United Services, Inc.'s 
Rate Increase Request 

) 
) 
 

 
Case No. SR-2024-0206 

 
 

   
PUBLIC COUNSEL’S  

MOTION FOR CUSTOMER NOTICE 
 

 
COMES NOW the Office of the Public Counsel (“OPC”) and respectfully 

moves the Commission to direct United Services, Inc. to send an additional 

customer notice, and in support of this motion, states: 

1. The OPC requests the Commission delay a decision on the July 1, 

2024, Non-Unanimous Stipulation and Agreement, until customers have been 

notified of the Commission’s Staff’s proposed 25% increase and provided a 

meaningful opportunity to provide comments.  

2. United Services, Inc.’s initial request sought only a $1 increase, and 

the notice sent to customers did not provide the amount of any proposed 

increase. The Company’s 347 customers are unaware of the proposal to 

increase their rates and have not had any opportunity to submit comments 

regarding that proposed increase.   

3. The OPC requests notice via mail, e-mail, and/or text message that 

alerts them of the Staff’s proposed increase and a 30-day opportunity to submit 

comments to the Commission regarding the proposal.    

WHEREFORE, the Office of the Public Counsel respectfully moves the 

Commission to order an additional notice and a 30-day comment period, after 
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which the Commission will consider any comments submitted before issuing its 

decision on the Non-Unanimous Stipulation.   

 

  
  Respectfully submitted, 

          
         
          /s/ Marc Poston   
      Marc Poston (Mo Bar #45722) 
      Missouri Office of Public Counsel 
      P. O. Box 2230    
       Jefferson City MO  65102 
      (573) 751-5318 
      (573) 751-5562 FAX 
      marc.poston@opc.mo.gov 

 
 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, emailed or hand-
delivered to all counsel of record this 11th day of July 2024. 
 
        /s/ Marc Poston 
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